
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of Alien Species Crisis Special Project
1 message

Melissa Ann Garcia <annmelissa.20@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 7, 2023 at 2:11 PM
To: r1@denr.gov.ph, denr1ored@yahoo.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, r6@denr.gov.ph, oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph,
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Good day.

The Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division (PMED) of Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS) is
currently conducting validation of the outputs/ results of the project/ study on accomplished special projects from 2016-
2022. 

In line with this, may we invite you to a Zoom meeting on August 17, 2023 to discuss the results of the project/ study
mentioned in the subject? Attached is the memo signed by the FASPS Director for your reference.

Your response would be much appreciated. You may also contact us at 0951 917 3002 or 0955 572 5329 if you have
concerns. Thank you very much.

We would appreciate it if your office could acknowledge receipt of this email and the attached document.  

Sincerely,

Melissa Ann R. Garcia 
Project Monitoring and Evaluation Officer
Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division,
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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